
October Break
Hours of Operation

Morgan Dining Hall
Campus center food court

Jamal’s Chicken

The Halal Shack

Ace Sushi & Market

Dunkin’

Smoothie Lab

Starbucks
The Quorum

October 14th-21st: CLOSED
October 22nd: 5pm-8pm
October 23rd: Normal hours
resume

October 14th-October 21st:
CLOSED
October 22nd: Open 10:30am-8pm
October 23rd: Normal hours
resume

October 14th-22nd: 11:30am-7:30pm
October 23rd: Normal hours
resume

October 14th-22nd: CLOSED
October 23rd: Normal hours
resume

October 14th-22nd: CLOSED
October 23rd: Normal hours
resume

October 14th: CLOSED
October 16th-October 20th:
8am-2pm
October 21st-October 22nd:
CLOSED 
October 23rd: Normal hours
resume

October 14th-22nd: CLOSED
October 23rd: Normal hours
resume

October 14th-22nd: CLOSED
October 23rd: Normal hours
resume

October 14th-22nd: CLOSED
October 23rd: Normal hours
resume

South Village

October 14th-22nd: CLOSED
October 23rd: Normal hours
resume


